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24/10/2019  15:24:302019/4235/P SUPPRT Lazarus 

Demetriou

As estate agents active in the Fitzrovia area, we strongly advocate for the permission of this additional 

extension on the third floor. In today's market, not to have a bathroom utility use on each floor is outdated. 

Therefore, including the proposed bathroom stack extension on third floor will be enable the property to let and 

aligns with the current requirement for occupiers. Furthermore, from the courtyard perspective, the additional 

floor and roof will better mirror the existing characteristic and built form of the area.
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